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La Paz, Jul 18 (Prensa Latina) Bolivian President Evo Morales expressed
gratitude for the support from the 24th Meeting of the Sao Paulo Forum for his
candidacy for a new term in his country''s elections in 2019. 

In a message on his Twitter account, Morales thanked the Latin American left for
its support in the Havana Declaration.

We welcome the resolution of the 24th Sao Paulo Forum, which supports the
constitutional candidacy of authorities for the peoples' self-determination by the
American Convention. In democracy, it will be the people that will decide to give
continuity to economic growth and to improve what has been achieved, Morales
wrote.

The Bolivian president also welcomed that the final document of the meeting calls
on Bolivia and Chile to find a solution to Bolivia's access to the sea on the basis of
dialogue and international law.

We thank the resolution of the 24th Meeting of the Sao Paulo Forum that calls on
Chile and Bolivia to find a solution to the maritime confinement with dialogue and
respect for international law for the integration of our peoples. The Hague's ruling
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must unite us, instead of dividing us, the head of State said in another Twit.

On Tuesday, the participants in the 24th Meeting of the Sao Paulo Forum closed
the event with a declaration that, among other issues, supports the candidacy of
Bolivian President Evo Morales to run in the 2019 general elections, and calls to
solve the Chilean-Bolivian maritime dispute peacefully.  
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